

Newsletter 6 12th January 2018

Include, Create, Perform

<u>Happy New Year</u>

I hope everyone had an enjoyable two weeks' rest and enjoyed the festive period. Children have come back to school in 2018 extremely well. All children are working hard and following the school rules — well done everyone!! As a staff we are extremely proud of your children and constantly overwhelmed at how hard they work and how good their attitudes to learning are. This week children have started their music tuition again and it has been wonderful to hear the melodic sounds floating through school.

<u>Inclusion Team</u>

Here is an up-to-date list of staff members who parents can contact for support. Office staff and class teachers will help direct you to the correct person.

Miss Seavers (Learning Mentor)

Miss Seavers supports children throughout the school to develop their selfesteem and emotional resilience. Please contact Miss Seavers if you feel your child may need support in this area.

Mrs Shea (Family Support Worker)

Mrs Shea works closely with local support agencies. If you are experiencing any difficulties out of school that you feel we may be able to help you with, please do not hesitate to contact her. Mrs Shea also supports families starting school and manages attendance.

Mrs Lockwood (Behaviour Support Worker)

Mrs Lockwood works with a team of people who support children struggling to follow school rules. This team will support children and families with

effective behaviour management strategies. Mrs Lockwood also manages After

School Club.

Mrs Wilson

Mrs Wilson is the Early Help Officer in school. Contact Mrs Wilson if you

need help with direct payment grants or other difficulties that may require

an Early Help assessment. Mrs Wilson also manages Breakfast Club.

Attendance

This term 20 children with 100% attendance from 5th September to 29th March

will win £5. So far, approximately 104 children have 100% attendance. Our

attendance has improved again this year and we are extremely happy about this.

However, the more children attend school the more they learn.

2018 Reception Admission

Remember - If you have a child that is due to start school in September 2018 the

closing date for your application is Monday 15th January. To complete the form

you need to visit the Leeds City Council web page

http://www.leeds.gov.uk/residents/Pages/Admissions-Primary-School.aspx On this

page you will find a link to the application form, Leeds' admissions policy and a

video explaining how to complete the application form. If you or any friends, who

are choosing New Bewerley, would like help completing the form please visit the

school office.

Remaining Training Days 2017 / 18

Monday 23rd July 2018

Tuesday 24th July 2018

Wednesday 25th July 2018

Mr G German

Stay in touch with us...

Website: http://www.newbewerley.leeds.sch.uk

Phone: 0113 8878718